
ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Distributor,

Thank you for being a loyal partner to Unicity. We hope you're enjoying your time with us while we 
continue to bring new and exciting products to make everyone feel great.

Due to the influence of many factors, including the continuing increase in prices of the best raw
materials along with rising importation and cross-country charges during the past years, there will 
be an adjustment in the price and PV of the following products below:

These adjustments are effective starting These adjustments are effective starting January 4, 2023

Our new prices will allow us to serve you and our future distributors better. For sets with the 
abovementioned products, price and PV adjustment will apply.

Should you have any inquiries, you may contact our Customer Service Hotline at (02) 7791-4100 
or email orders.ph@unicity.com.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership.

- Unicity Philippines Management -


